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Measure Description: 
Requires reduction of benefits payable to unemployment insurance claimant who receives award of 
back pay for time period during which benefits were received. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Employment Department 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact 
greater than minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect 
the agency.   
 
This bill is anticipated in the Employment Department Budget (SB 5508) in Policy Option Package 115 - 
UI Benefits Eligibility. The bill responds to Federal legislation and Department of Labor conformity 
requirements. The resulting impact to the Unemployment Insurance (UI) Trust Fund is an increase of 
expenditures (special payments) of $64,560 per year or $129,120 per biennium. The revenue impact to 
the UI Trust Fund is estimated at a reduction of $119,876 for the 2015-17 biennium and $125,109 for 
2017-19. 
 


